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World Day Against Child Labor

US State Department Press Release
Washington, D.C., 12.06.2022, 18:41 Time
USPA NEWS - On World Day Against Child Labor, we renew our commitments and efforts to combat child labor and protect children.

The United States was one of the first countries to sign the international treaty against child labor. When President Clinton signed what
is known as the Worst Forms of Child Labor Convention in 1999, he recognized that to address child labor, governments, companies,
and workers must promote core labor standards and workers’ rights to raise living standards around the world.

Since then, many countries have made progress to eliminate child labor. Unfortunately, school closures and worsening health and
economic conditions during the COVID-19 pandemic forced more children back to work. Many are still not in school. It is up to us to
stand up for them.

That is why World Day Against Child Labor and our continued collaboration with global partners like the ILO are so important. This
cooperation includes new commitments made at the 5th Global Conference on the Elimination of Child Labor in South Africa last
month, which the United States fully supports.

For our part, the U.S. Department of State’s Office to Monitor and Combat Trafficking in Persons combats child trafficking, including
forced child labor, through the We also do so through the Child Protection Compact Partnerships with governments which strengthen
our partners’ efforts to prevent child trafficking in all forms, effectively prosecute and convict child traffickers, and provide trauma-
informed care and services for victims and survivors.

The U.S. government also works to end child labor by funding projects across the globe to eliminate child labor, providing technical
assistance to governments, addressing child labor in our trade policy, and engaging with companies and trade associations to keep
child labor out of U.S. supply chains. We will not stop, because these investments in our children create better futures for everyone.
Thank you for reading my article. These are merely my thoughts and insights based on the facts. | use only verified sources. No fake
news here. | write about a variety of subjects, mainly things | want to research and know more about. You can check out my website -
Small Village Life at smallvillagelife.com, where | share useful articles and news.

Wendy writes for the United States Press Agency and is a former columnist with the Fulton County Expositor, Wauseon, Ohio.
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